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February 18, 2021 

  

The Essex County Sheriff’s Office serves the law enforcement needs of all citizens of the 

County, and strives to do so in a professional manner, respecting the rights of all citizens without 

regard to race, color, nationality, creed, gender, or sexual orientation. Policies and procedures are 

developed and carried out with that goal in mind and the fourteen deputy sheriffs, two patrol 

sergeants and the chief deputy are selected, trained, and supervised with that goal in mind. 

  

Professional knowledge, experience and judgement are used, combined with available 

information, data, analysis, and research to develop the Essex County Sheriff’s Office policing 

strategies, policies, and procedures. 

The Sheriff’s Office will be working with Essex County Board of Supervisors and County 

Manager to develop a plan involving the feedback received from these meetings. 

Thank you to everyone who participated. 

  

New York State Police Reform & Reinvention Collaboration Guide 

  

Video from Thursday, February 18, 2021 

CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE RECORDED VIDEO 

  

Video, Presentation and Handout for Thursday, February 11, 2021 

CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE RECORDED VIDEO 

CLICK HERE FOR HANDOUT 

CLICK HERE FOR PRESENTATION 

  

Please email all your questions, concerns, or comments to: 

sheriffcontact@essexcountyny.gov 
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